## We need your feedback! PUGET BOULEVARD COMMONS (COTTAGE GROVE PLAYGROUND) EQUIPMENT REPLACEMENT

As part of the Your Voice, Your Choice program the play area is being improved to make the playground more useable for younger children. Seattle Parks and Recreation will replace some of the play equipment features and move others.

Please join us to review the proposed design.

After we gather your input, Seattle Parks and Recreation will finalize the design. We anticipate the renovation will be complete in late spring 2020.



## Come to the public meeting! MONDAY, DECEMBER 2, 2019 6:30 TO 7:30 P.M.

**DELRIDGE COMMUNITY CENTER, 4501 DELRIDGE WAY SW, SEATTLE, WA 98106** 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION OR IF YOU NEED AN INTERPRETER OR SPECIAL MEETING ACCOMMODATIONS PLEASE CONTACT:

@ Pamela.kliment@seattle.gov

206-684-7556

www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-projects/your-voice-your-choice







visit us at seattle.gov/parks